
BART Issues Request for Proposals for WSX LTSS Contract 

The Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for the BART Warm Springs Extension Line, Track, 
Station and Systems (LTSS) Contract Number 02EE-120  was advertised on April 6, 2010. 
Qualifications statements were received on May 18, and on July 8 BART prequalified five 
Prospective Design-Build Entities (PDBEs). 

On September 24, 2010 BART issued the Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Line, Track, 
Station and Systems Design-Build Contract to the five prequalified PDBEs. Only the five PDBEs 
will be eligible to submit a Proposal in response to the RFP. Electronic copies of the RFP are 
available on BART's procurement website at www.bart.gov/procurement. Please note that the 
electronic version is not for bidding purposes. If your company is interested in subcontracting 
opportunities for this project, please contact the PDBEs for information on how to join a team 
and bid on this project. A list of the PDBEs, with subcontracting contacts, is available on the 
Warm Springs Main Page. 

For questions regarding the RFP, please contact Sunni Gunawarderna at 510-464-6550. For 
questions regarding BART's Non Discrimination program, please contact Bendu Griffin at (510) 
464-7657. 
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